SAFARI CLUB INTERNATIONAL PROFESSIONAL HUNTER OF THE YEAR FINALIST 2000'

September 10, 1999

Mr. Phil Lozano Tanzania Trophy Adventures 1405 N. Wood Parkway Thousand Oaks, CA 91360 USA

Dear Phil.

It is with great pleasure that we inform you that you have been nominated as a finalist for the International Professional Hunter of the Year Award. As Chairman of the Professional Hunter Awards Committee, I would like to take this opportunity to recognize your nomination and to ask you to submit an Awards Information Packet that will help us with the final selection process.

The SCI Board of Directors, who nominated you for this award, has brought your involvement in the hunting community to the forefront. We have compiled a special questionnaire that will provide the information we need in order to make an informed decision for this most prestigious award. We ask that you answer all the questions on the questionnaire in detail and provide us with a short bio as an introduction.

The SCI Outstanding Professional Hunter Award honors professional hunters who are acknowledged by both peers and clients to be tops in their field. I have enclosed the 1999 Special Awards Issue, which includes information about this award on pages 62 There are two awards given each year, one for the North American Professional Hunter and one for the International Professional Hunter. The awards are presented annually at the SCI Hunter's Convention. This year the convention will be in Reno. Nevada on February 2-5. 2000 and the awards ceremony will be Wednesday night.

Please return your personal information by October 1, 1999. At that time, it will be sent to the Awards Selection Panel for voting. You will be notified of the final selection by mid-October. Again, congratulations on your nomination and we look forward to receiving your information.

Sincerely,

Warren K. Parker

Warren K. Parker

Chairman, Outstanding Professional Hunter Awards